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Tuesday 18th December- Carol Service 1.30 all 

welcome 

Wednesday 19th December- Christmas lunch and 

party 

Thursday 20th December- LAST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 7th January- SPRING TERM STARTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 and 2 ended the week on a high, they 

planned a party including all the food and party 

games.  They invited their favourite teddy bears 

and had such fun. 

This  week has  mainly been all about the end of 

term plays.   Huge well done to all the children who 

put on fantastic performances.  Thank you to all the 

parents for sorting out the costumes and to all the 

staff who supported.  Time to start planning next 

years now!! 

 

 

 

Mr Ellis Office Hours 

Monday-PM 

Tuesday- All Day 

Thursday- All Day 

Friday- PM 

 

14th December 2018 

Christingle Morning. 

Just a reminder about the Christingle morning next 

week.  The service is being held at St Werburghs 

not Canworthy Water Church on 23rd at 4pm.  The 

children will have the opportunity to decorate and 

take home their own decorated orange.  If you 

wish , you may attend the service on the Sunday.  

Don’t forget- Bring in an orange on the 20th- I will 

remind you! 

 

 

A reminder to return all raffle tickets to Jayne 

Parsons or Miss Hicks by Tuesday, at the latest 

please. If you have any unsold, then please hand 

back ASAP, as FOWS have run out of tickets to 

sell. 

 

We would like to give a big Warbstow welcome , to 

another new family at the school, Sisters Leonie (Y1), 

Olivia (Y4) and Summer (Y6) joined us on Monday. We 

now have 89 on roll in the main school! 
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Attendance 

School year to date 96.2% 
This is an increase of 0.6% so thank you all 

for your support with this. 

 

                                
What another amazing weekend for our musicians.  Thank you to all parents that came and supported us at 

the Heart FM event.  The choir were amazing on their first outing outside of school, with lots of positive 

feedback coming from attendees at the event.  As always the Samba drummers were fabulous. 

Thank you to Parents for all your support this term and we look forward to what next term brings! 

         

 

 

Next term Class 1, 2 and 

3 will be swimming.  They 

will not be swimming on 

the first Friday back as 

this is our panto trip. 

 

Friday 11th January 

Just a reminder that we need 

your slips returned, or 

ParentPay consent, given along 

with £10 for Monday please. 

On the last day of term 

(Thursday). Children are allowed 

to bring in board games or small 

toys (none electronic) 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


